
 

 

 

Boroko Sales Office Closure on Saturdays 

12 July, 2018 

 

Kumul Telikom Holdings Limited (KTHL) would like to advise its valued customers that Boroko 

Sales Office will no longer be opened for business on Saturdays effective as of 14th July 2018.  

KTHL would like to advise all customers wanting to conduct business on Saturdays to kindly 

visit our Waterfront Business Centre Located inside Waterfront.   

 

Waterfront Business Centre Operating Hours:  

Monday – Saturday 

8:30am – 6:30pm 

Sunday 

9:30am – 3:00pm 
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